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Shooting Investigation 

Report Number: 22-2826 

On June 28, 2022, at approximately 7:40 pm, the Culver City Police Department 

responded to a call of a shooting at the Culver City Mall (6000 Sepulveda Blvd).  

Multiple witnesses reported two subjects shooting at another subject in the 

parking lot. 

Culver City Police Officers quickly responded to the scene but were unable to 

locate the suspects.  Officers found vehicles at the scene that had been struck by 

gun fire however no gunshot victims were located.   

This investigation is ongoing. 

Anyone with information related to this crime is asked to contact Culver City 

Police Department Public Information Officer Sergeant Eddie Baskaron at 310-

253-6316 or the Watch Commander at 310-253-6202. 

 
CRIME: Assault with a deadly weapon 
 
WEAPON: semi-automatic handguns 

SUSPECTS: Two Male Black suspects, no further description 

VEHICLE: Light-colored newer model Sport Utility Vehicle, possibly white  


